
WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
Trustees Meeting 

April 28, 2010 
 
The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:15. P.M. Also present were Cathryn 
Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted with three corrections. Darren Howcoft and Anne 
Chandler’s names were spelled correctly and Marty’s library hours were changed to 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 

P.M. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 1.Marty has not reached Darren Howcroft. He will continue to try.. 2. Sandy and Marty 
will attend the N.H. Library Trustees Association annual meeting in Portsmouth on May 3, 2010. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 1. Marty will pay the N.H. Library Trustees Association membership dues. 2. Sue will 
attend the Library Trustees session put on by the Attorney General’s Office on June 3, 2010. 3. Sandy 
will check with the town hall to see if the gravel that was piled up due to winter plowing can be removed. 

4. The alarm button at the librarian’s desk was tested and is working. 5. Dave Barnes and Marty will 
begin building the new book drop box. 6. Cathryn will be starting a pre school story hour in the fall. 7. On 
April 16,2010, Cathryn attended the NH Small Library Summit meeting. It was informative and the 
trustees and Cathryn discussed the use of volunteers in the library. 
 
The next meeting will be May 26, 2010 at 4:00 P.M. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:10 P.M. 

 


